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Hello everyone, 

 

I just got a warning from CERN about the security of the CMS webinar. As a result, I've changed the passcode for the 

three CMS webinars. CMS participating teachers, you will need to inform your students. The ATLAS webinars are not 

affected. 

 

Here is the new connection information: 

• All three CMS webinars (13:00 UTC 24-26 May): ---, passcode ---  
• All three ATLAS webinars (19:00 UTC 24-26 May): ---, passcode ---. 

Regarding security for all BAM webinars: 

• Please only share the webinar meeting information with those of your students who are part of BAM. 
• Please do not post this information on the internet or, especially, on social media. 
• Please ask your students to observe these same security measures. 

Thank you and have a nice weekend, 

 

Ken 
 

  

 


